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1. Achievements since last meeting 

1.1 A Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub is now in place, co-locating safeguarding 

for both adults and children. 

 

1.2 There is now a new approach to commissioning domestic abuse services with 

all partner organisations addressing the causes, changing behaviour and 

keeping people safe.  

 

1.3 The TSAB appointed a new independent chair, Julie Foster. 

 

1.4 Continued focus on sharing good practice with Devon County Council. 

 

1.5 Introduced a new focus on performance in Making Safeguarding Personal 

priorities.  

 

1.6 Publication of multi-agency Vulnerability Tool, to support all partner agencies 

who are working in this field.  

 

2. Challenges for the next three months 

2.1 The TSAB has developed a Safeguarding Adults Strategic Plan which sets 
out its vision regarding safeguarding adults and within this has identified five 
key priorities and objectives for strategic development.   

 Commissioning process and integrated care 

 Supporting staff across the partnership including the voluntary sector 

 Wider think family including carers 

 Emerging themes nationally 

 Celebrating and building on good practice 
 



 
 

A number of factors have helped to shape and influence these priorities such 
as the review of activity, the need to respond to national developments 
including the implementation of the Care Act 2014 and other initiatives, for 
example Making Safeguarding Personal.   

The TSAB faces the challenge of achieving these aims in another year of 
major change in the NHS, and continuing financial restrictions in all public 
services. 

3. Action required by partners 

3.1 Contribution to the TSAB pooled budget, as requested by the TSAB 
Executive. 

3.2 Continued commitment to the TSAB. 

Appendices: 

Appendix 1 Torbay Safeguarding Adults Annual Report 2015/16 

 
Background Papers: 
 
The following documents/files were used to compile this report: 

 Torbay Safeguarding Adults Business Plan 2015/16 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

Appendix One – TSAB Annual Report 2015/16 

 


